
Resolution Thanking Pittsburgh Theological Seminary 
 

Whereas the Pittsburgh Theological Seminary has graciously undertaken the many tasks 
associated with hosting the Annual Convention of the Episcopal Diocese of Pittsburgh; and  

Whereas this convention has enjoyed use of PTS’s fine facilities on the day of November 19, 
2022, therefore be it  

Resolved that the officers, deputies, bishop, and visitors participating in this convention tender 
our sincere thanks for the many ways large and small that the people of PTS have worked to 
smooth the course of events and provide us with a welcoming site for our convention.  

Explanation: Pittsburgh Theological Seminary has extended its generous hospitality to the 
diocesan convention, accommodating numerous set-up needs as well as helping to handle 
various unexpected last minute issues. This resolution will serve as an official expression of 
gratitude.  

Sponsor: The Convention Planning Committee 


